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BASF Board Issues Letter to US Senate Regarding Supreme Court 
Nominee

April 15, 2016-- San Francisco -- The BASF Board of Directors issued a letter to the United State Senate urging the 
Senate to “take up its constitutional responsibility to provide its advice and consent for the presidential nominee to the U.S. 
Supreme Court,” stating that “A Supreme Court that operates with only eight justices risks harming the effective operation 
of the judiciary.”


